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1) The response deadline is being extended from 6/4/25 

until 6/18/205 in order to all participants in the Museum 

Site Visit the opportunity to review the new 

documentation of the Museum renovations and ask 

questions if need to complete this project. 

2) The Museum documentation is being uploaded for 

vendors to review for clarity. 

3) Questions should be directed to Ron Jackson, Town 

Manager @ rjackson@townofprinceville.com, answers 

will be posted on the Town Website page. 

 

 

 

Ronald Jackson 

Town Manager 

rjackson@townofprinceville.com 
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